
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 

 

 

MEMO: 45 – 19 
 

TO:  All Clubs 

FROM: Damien Bresic – General Manager Football Gold Coast 

DATE: 26th June 2019 

SUBJECT: Office Closure – Friday 28th June 2019 

 

Please be advised that the offices of Football Gold Coast will be closed all day on Friday 28th June 2019 

in order for staff to attend the funeral of Pacific Pines President, Cheryl Southwood. 

 

For any emergencies/wet weather notifications please text/email/call: - 

Hayley George   Alan Marquez 

Competition Manager   Football Operations 

0434 425 775    0434 425 774 

 

Apologies for any inconvenience this may cause. 


